

The Science in Our Valley seminar series returns this fall with an outstanding line-up of scientists and researchers who will share their work and scientific findings. Weekly seminars will be hosted at the WVC Grove Auditorium or the WSU Tree Fruit Research and Extension Center in Wenatchee. These events are an opportunity for K-12 teachers and interested education professionals and community members to hear from regional scientists about their current research projects.

Scientists from Health Sciences, Agriculture, Environment, Chemistry, Molecular and Cellular Biology, Engineering, Geology and Technology will be featured this fall, and there will be an opportunity to meet the featured scientist and ask questions following the seminar presentation.

Presenters will discuss methodology for data collection, statistical and mathematical analysis, extensions and applications of their research. The information presented can be incorporated into learning for students in Science, Technology, Engineering, Math applications and Career Connections. All events are free.

The first seminar will be held October 3 and features agricultural research scientists: Dr. Giverson Mupambi and Dr. Louis Nottingham of Washington State University. Dr. Mupambi's research focuses on the stress physiology of apple trees under physical constraints and Dr. Nottinham's research focus is Integrated Pest Management in pear orchards. The seminar will be held from 4-5:00 in Wenatchee Valley College's Grove Auditorium.

Clock hours are available for educators. For the full schedule, visit www.ncesd.org



#WhylTeach

Teachers- we want to hear from you! Tell us what motivates you to do this important work. What gets you out of bed in the morning? What keeps you inspired? What makes you love being a teacher?

We'll share your inspiring stories on social media and the NCESD website. Each month we'll select a winning submission and that teacher will win a gift card for classroom supplies!

Submit a few sentences detailing Why You Teach to communications@ncesd.org. Be sure to include your name, school, and grade level!

Happy Teaching!





Welcome to the Team!

We're pleased to announce the following additions to the NCESD team:



Kristi DeLozier has been hired as a Professional Services Team Secretary, where she supports a number of programs within the NCESD. She holds a Master of Public Administration degree from the University of Nebraska at Omaha and a Bachelor of Science from Central Washington University. Prior to joining the NCESD team, DeLozier supported organizations in the region with facilities management and accounting expertise.



Greg King has been announced as a Network Engineer II and joins the NetServ team. King brings deep experience in Cisco Firewalls, VoIP services and a number of professional certifications. He is a technology industry veteran with over 20 years' experience.



Rudy Anaya joins as a Custodian/Maintenance Technician. Formally with Gold Construction, Anaya is a graduate of Eastmont High School.

Coming Up



Cultural Humility, Empathy and Compassion Workshop



Teacher Classroom Grant Winners Announced



SAC meeting



NCESD Board meeting

NCESD on Social Media



facebook.com/ncesd171



twitter.com/NCESD



pinterest.com/ncesd



instagram.com/northcentralesd



youtube.com/channel/ UCnUucNEpdn32cCLLNwG63_w Children want the same things

we want. To laugh, to be challenged, to be entertained, and delighted.



The mission of the North Central Educational Service District is to provide leadership and quality service in advocating for innovative educational programs for the children and communities we serve. To learn more, visit www.ncesd.org



